
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

Date: 13th June 2023ef 

 

Re: Back to the 80’s summer musical 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We’re rapidly approaching the dates for this year’s summer school production Back to the 80’s Musical!  Rehearsals have 

been in full swing for several weeks and we are starting to make plans for the final performances which take place from the 

week beginning 10th July. We plan to have a full dress and tech rehearsal during show week.  

All performances are below: 

Wednesday 12th July 7pm (roll call and warm-up at 5:30pm) 

Thursday 13th July 7pm (roll call and warm-up at 5:30pm) 

Friday 14th July 7pm (roll call and warm-up at 5:30pm) 

We would like to run a few late-night rehearsals on the following dates, it is vital for every member to attend these extra 

rehearsals for us to continue with our rehearsal plans and we appreciate your support with this. 

Late night rehearsal 1  - Tuesday 20th June  3.30 pm – 6.30 pm 

Late night rehearsal 2  - Thursday 22nd June 3.30 pm – 6.30 pm 

Late night rehearsal 3  - Tuesday 27th June  3.30 pm – 6.30 pm 

Late night rehearsal 4  - Thursday 29th June  3.30 pm – 6.30 pm 

Late night rehearsal 5  - Tuesday 4th July     3.30 pm – 6.30 pm 

Late night rehearsal 6  - Thursday 6th July     3.30 pm – 6.30 pm 

We will be in the hall from 3 pm on these dates but some students like to visit the shop to buy refreshments before rehearsals 

begin.  Please could you ensure if you do not wish your child to do this that you discuss this with them as we can’t monitor 

who is and isn’t leaving the premises as we are all engaged in teaching before rehearsal start.  Anyone who wants to join 

us from 3 is welcome to but the 30-minute break is built in for students and staff to have some downtime after the school 

day. 

Costumes have been discussed with students and should be an easy find. Unless I have specifically spoken to your child, 

all should be wearing anything along the lines of faded Denim, white t-shirts, neon colours, leg warmers and skirts. As 

always, a base layer of black should be worn. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

Tickets will be available shortly through the normal channels, details can be found on our school webpage and all social 

media sites. 

Please contact our finance office should you have any issues with the online booking system.  Please encourage as many 

ticket sales as you can, invite friends, family, neighbours!  The bigger the audience the bigger the confidence boost for the 

cast and ultimately, a better performance all round, and they certainly deserve it with all the hard work that has gone into 

this production. 

Thank you so much for your support through this production. 

If you have any other queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Daniel Prentice 

Director/Head of Performing Arts 

 


